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Prof  Ke-Qin Hu, Prof Koo Jeong Kang & Prof Nikolaos Pyrsopoulos 
Editors-in-Chief 
World Journal of Hepatology 
7041 Koll Center Parkway, Suite 160 
Pleasanton, CA 94566; USA 
 

Dear Editors-in-Chief, 

RE:  Malnutrition in cirrhosis: more food for thought 

Manuscript No: 57580 

Manuscript Type: Review 

Thank you for the valuable feedback provided by reviewers and the opportunity to revise and resubmit 

our manuscript for consideration for publication in the World Journal of Hepatology.  

There were no specific points to address from Reviewer #1 or Reviewer #2.  

The following revisions have been made as per issues raised by the Science Editor: 

(1) The original figure was not provided 

Response: Figure 1 has been deleted from the main text file, and uploaded as a separate file 

‘57580-Figures.ppt’ on the system. The figure has been provided as a powerpoint file, whose parts 

are all movable and editable. 

(2) PMID and DOI were not included in the reference list 

Response: I apologise that the PMID and DOI were not included in the original reference list. The 

PMID and DOI citations have now been updated throughout.  

(3) Additional revision made by author: 

I have also deleted Table 1 from the main text file, and uploaded as a separate file ‘57580-

Tables.docx’ on the system. The table is a word file whose parts are all movable and editable. 

 

Once again, I thank you for considering this manuscript and look forward to hearing from you 

regarding the suitability of the paper for publication in World Journal of Hepatology. 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Ms Brooke Chapman 

Senior Dietitian, Liver Transplant Unit, Austin Health 

PhD candidate, University of Melbourne 


